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Master Planning Committee Meeting 

June 9, 2005 
Notes 

 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Deb Horner (vice-chair), Rich Boone, Chris Bennett, Brett Biebuyck, Gary 
Newman, Steve Titus, Terry Dowdy, John Craven, Joe Hayes, Ian Olson 
 
GUESTS:  Stan Justice, Scott Arko, Luke Hopkins 
 
INTRODUCTION 
Deb Horner chaired the meeting in Rick Caulfield’s absence.  She reported that 
neither of the two recommendations that were forwarded to the Chancellor’s 
Cabinet had been approved as yet.  Cabinet members had questions that needed 
to be clarified. It was later reported (June 13) that MPC recommendation 05-04 
about a new ski trail was approved by Chancellor Jones. 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Campus Landscaping and Outdoor Artwork Subcommittee: 
Landscape subcommittee reports that the design for West Ridge Plaza is nearing 
completion.  Informational displays will be provided during the first week of July 
at various locations on West Ridge and Wood Center.  Conversations continue 
regarding the design of Cornerstone Plaza. 
          
 
Circulation and Parking Subcommittee: 
No new report. 



          
 
North Campus Subcommittee: 
North Campus report was given by Luke Hopkins.  He ha




